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OFFICIAL NOTICE 

Object: Postponement publication list of successful candidates for the 
Notice of opening selection for Erasmus+ Traineeship 2024-2025 

 

Due to the high number of applications received, the publication of the list of successful 
candidates, originally scheduled for January 30th, 2025, has been postponed. The list of 
successful candidates will be published no later than February 10th, 2025.  

We apologize for any inconvenience this change may cause and assure that this decision was 
made in order to ensure the utmost fairness and transparency of the procedure. 

This notice is published on the university’s official website at the following page: 
https://sites.units.it/internationalia/it/erasmusplus-out/?file=stu_out_training.html&cod=2024  and is 
sent by email to all those who have correctly submitted an application for the selection in 
question. 

For any clarification requests, please refer to: 

Alessia Sforzina 
Person in charge of this administrative procedure 
alessia.sforzina@amm.units.it 
040 5582990 

 

 Trieste, 28/01/2025 
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